
ATTACHMENT 4 

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL 

September 7,2005 

RE: PROPOSED ON-STREET PARKING REGULATIONS IN' COLUMBIA PLACE NEIGHBORHOOD 

Dear Resident: 

In response to a petition by the Columbia Place Homeowners' Association, the Town was asked to conduct a survey of the 
on-street parking conditions for Columbia Place neighborhood. ,Under current parking regulations, vehicles are permitted 
to park only by residential parking permit on both sides of the streets in the Columbia Place neighborhood. We are 
considering prohibiting on-street parking on one side of Columbia Place East, Columbia Place West, and Columbia Place 
Drive and continue to allow parking by residential permit on the opposite side of each street. Please see the area map on 
the other side of this letter. 

As part of our evaluation, we would like to know your opinion about the proposed change. 

Please fill out the survey below and return it to us in the attached envelope by September 23,2005. 

Residents of Columbia Place East and West, please choose one: 

I support "no parking anytime" on the north side of Columbia Place East and Columbia Place West. 
I support "no parking anytime" on the south side of Columbia Place East and Columbia Place West. 
I do not support the proposed change in on-street parking regulations for the Columbia Place 
neighborhood. 

Residents of Columbia Place Drive, please choose one: 

Yes, I support "no parking anytime" on the east side of Columbia Place Drive. 
Yes, I support "no parking anytime" on the west side of Columbia Place Drive. 
I do not support the proposed change in on- street parking regulations for the Columbia Place 
neighborhood. 

I ADDITIONAL COMMENTS: 

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833. 

Thank you. Name & Address 

Sincerely, 

Kumar Neppalli, E.I.T 
Traffic Engineer 
Town of Chapel Hill 

405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705 (919) 968-2743 
manager@townofchapelhill.org FAX (919) 967-8406 


